Provost Office
Hall of Boys’ Residence
Jamia Millia Islamia
New Diehi-110025
13" September 2024

NOTICE
(NRI/ICCR STUDENTS HOSTEL ADMISSION)
Session 2024-25

It is to inform that single /double seater
rooms are available in different hostels of
Halls of Boys’ Residence for NRI students.

Interested students who belong to
NRI/ICCR category may contact in the
office of the undersigned for completing
the formalities of Hostel accommodation.

(Prof Mohd Suhaib)

Copy to:-

All Deans/HODs/Directors (to display on Students’ Notice Board)
The Director, FTK-CIT(Display on Jamia Website)

Foreign Students’ Advisor, JMI
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